
 
 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 104 of 2019 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/22/97/6 

 

 

16 August 2019 

 

 

 

Fireworks Display - St Julians Village Feast - St Julians Bay - 2019  

- from breakwater 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies that a firework display in 

connection with the feast of St Julian’s will be let off from the breakwater at the entrance 

of ix-Xatt ta’ Spinola.  

 

The fireworks display will be let off from all along the breakwater mentioned above. 

 

The displays will take place between Friday 23rd August 2019 at 2355 hours and 

Saturday 24th August 2019 at 0020 hours.  

    

All vessels and bathers are warned to keep well clear and maintain a safe distance of 

not less than 25 metres from the breakwater and any vessels moored within this area, 

shown hatched on attached chart, are to be removed during the above mentioned date 

and time. 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta will accept no Liabilities 

whatsoever for any vessels that are left lying in the area shown hatched on the above 

mentioned date and time. 

 

Mariners are to obey instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF 

channel 12 and any enforcement agency. 

 

  

 

 

Chart Affected: BA 177 

 




